REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS TO 
PROVIDE ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES

The Wechsler Foundation requests submission of Qualifications from qualified firms or individuals to provide Architectural Services for work related to the rehabilitation of the Wechsler School, 1951 addition, in Meridian, MS.   A copy of the full Request for Qualifications (RFQ) may be obtained by contacting the Foundation c/o Jenifer Buford at jbuford@ecpdd.org. All RFQ’s must be submitted on or before October 18, 2018 at 2:00 p.m.  
The contract will be awarded to the responsible offeror whose qualifications are determined to be the most advantageous. The selected firm/individual must have the requisite experience and training in historic preservation or relevant field to oversee the project work to be performed. The factors to be considered in evaluation of qualifications and their relative importance are set forth in the full RFQ.
The project is supported in part through an African American Civil Rights Grant, funded under the Historic Preservation Fund and administered by the National Park Service, Department of the Interior.
The Wechsler Foundation is an Equal Opportunity Employer. The Wechsler Foundation encourages Minority-owned Business Enterprises (MBEs) and Woman-owned Business Enterprises (WBEs) to submit proposals.

The Wechsler Foundation reserves the right to reject any and all submissions.  
Edward Lynch, President

Wechsler Foundation
 __________________________________________________________
